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  All meetings are held Monday evenings at Moxie’s Restaurant unless otherwise noted.  

  We gather for a social period from 5 – 5:30 pm with dinner and club meeting to follow.                                     

 

  Meeting of December 23 has been cancelled 
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SIGNS SIGNS 

EVERYWHERE THERE’S 

SIGNS

        

Sorry readers, 

formatting of this 

page has been 

corrupted and I have 

no time left to find the 

problem and correct it                                        

      



                                              

 

  
  

“Enjoy the little things, for 
one day you may look back 
and realize they were the big 
things.”— Robert Brault 

 

 

 
The Sheriff was not impressed by the meager 

amount of snow we received last week so, he 

presented some thoughts on the poor white 

ground cover.  

 

 

 

 “Getting 2 cm of snow is like winning 10 

cents in the lottery.” -Bill Watterson 

 

 
 

 
   

 



 
 
The members paid their fines in sympathy 

to sad looking Sheriff.  

 

 

  
 

Guess Who’s Coming for Dinner – Nov  

9th - Peter Spek reported that the event was 

enjoyed by everyone. Four of the local 

Kelowna Rotary Clubs (Downtown, Sunrise, 

Ogopogo and Capri) all joined in to the 

event. While everyone brought a bottle of 

wine for the hosts a number of did not notice 

the $20 they were to bring for the fundraiser. 

Peter will be correcting this for the next time.   

  

  

Ukraine Project Dinner, Nov 16th. –   

While the full financial count is not complete 

about one hundred people attended this event. 

Reports were that the food was excellent, and 

the dancers were entertaining. Additional good 

news is that the shipping costs for a container 

has dropped to 9-10 thousand dollars. The 

shipping of a second container is now being 

considered for the Spring 2025. 

 

 

  

District Pre-PETS – Nov 16th.  - President 

Peter Spek attended the event.   

 

 

Annual General Meeting – to be held in 

December with no date set yet. 

   

  

District Governor Visit – Monday, Dec  
2nd.  There will be a short pre-meeting with the 

Executive ahead of the regular club meeting.  

 

  

  
  

Salvation Army Kettles –our annual 

staffing of a Sally Ann Kettles will be on 

Saturday, December 7th and 14th..   

 

Time/Date     Sat, Dec 7       Sat, Dec 14 

 12 - 2 pm       Art                   Brian 

  2 – 4 pm       Lockie             John 

  6 – 8 pm      Carola/Peter    Carola/Peter 

 

  The shifts 4- 6 pm were already taken  

 

  

RC Kelowna Capri Christmas Party – 

Monday, Dec 16th at Moxies.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Humour 
 

    
  

 

 
Too many political ads cases man's 

soul to depart 
  

  

 
 

 

 GUESTS  
  
None this week.  

 

 

 
  
  



GALLERY 

  

 
A 3D Ink Artwork of a Mysterious Majestic Cat 

by Rated GFX (USA) 

 

 
The Tango by Owen and Zurich (Canada) 

 

  
Work in Progress “Swallowed Whole” – if 

you let your eyes rotate clockwise from the 

lower right you can see the painting as it was 

completed by the artist. A larger version of the  

painting can be seen below.  

  

 

 

 

 
Swallowed Whole by Nina Elaine Thompson 

(USA)  
  

 

  

 


